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Comments: The wild horses and burros must be allowed to remain free. They compliment, not harm, the
environment. The problem is the ranchers want the public lands for cattle grazing. The horses and burros are
supposed to be protected by law, not removed from their homes and families. Helicopter roundups are terrifying
and unnecessary. Once these creatures are tortured and captured this way, they end up in holding pens with
thousands of others. Some may get adopted, but the possibility of the slaughterhouse is a reality for more.



